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PSA submission to Parliamentary 
Inquiry into VET

18 September 2015 

The PSA lodged its submission to the 
Parliamentary Inquiry into Vocational 
Education and Training in New South 
Wales. Thank you to those that 
contributed to the submission. 

We now invite you to a public hearing. 
Details are: 

Date: 22 September 2015 

Time: 1.15 pm to 2.15 pm 

At this hearing, PSA witnesses, Steve 
Turner, acting General Secretary and 
Leon Parissi, Chair of the TAFE 
Delegate Council, will advocate on 
your behalf.  

We encourage you to attend on 
22 September 2015.  

If you attend, please note it is in your 
own time. Members who attend may 
have the opportunity to meet with 
PSA witnesses after the hearing.  

Should you be available to attend 
please email Dylan Smith at 
dsmith@psa.asn.au no later than 
close of business on 21 September.  

You can find details & transcript from 
the Inquiry HERE 
(https://www.parliament.nsw.gov.au/prod/parlment/
committee.nsf/0/0677C777D25C1544CA257E5900102

455?open&refnavid=x) 

As the final report is due to 
Parliament on 17 November 2015, the 
PSA will advise you of any 
developments.    

It doesn’t matter if you are 
directly connected to TAFE or 

not, this affects us all and 
everyone should speak up to 

help us 

Save Our TAFE 

At:          Macquarie Room, 
Parliament House, 6 
Macquarie Street, Sydney 
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